
Just when you thought:
It was safe to go back in the water again….

The buzzing in your ears from too many loud concerts in your formative years had fi nally gone away….

The scariest thing you would witness this Halloween was the Presidential Election…..

You are now old enough to never, ever want to dress 
up in some stupid costume for Halloween…….. SURPRISE!!!!!!!!!

Yes…..the same band that provided you an 
opportunity to “be and act like someone else” 
one night a year throughout the 90’s and early 
2000’s is giving you the chance to dust off that 
voting booth costume or Richard Nixon mask 
you used last time Halloween fell during an 
election year, and have some fun. 
We think we can still play and you believe you 
can still dance - whaddaya say we prove it to 
each other!   

Date and Time: 
Friday night, October 28th, 2017 
starting 8 PM.  

The Cobalt Blues Band is back, 
and hosting one of their Historic 
Costume Optional Halloween Parties!  

Location:  
Tuttles Bar and Grill, 
107 Shady Oak Road, Hopkins

Other Notes:  
No Cover Charge, you will be given a chance to practice voting (for best costume), 
and dinner available.  Also, as in the past….No Untethered Livestock Please!!!!   


